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IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

800 number for parolees/probationers  

March 17, 2020 
 

Toll Free Number Established for Parolees and Probationers 

for Information During Coronavirus Outbreak 
 

The Alabama Bureau of Pardons and Paroles has set up special toll-free number for probationers and parolees to 

call to get information about reporting requirements during the State of Alabama’s coronavirus emergency.  

 

This number is specifically for the more than 20,000 people supervised by parole and probation officers 

throughout the state. 

 

For more information on supervision over the next few weeks, parolees and probationers should call 1-800-269-

5081. They can also email Questions@paroles.alabama.gov .  

 

 

 

Contact: 
 

Terry Abbott 

Director of Communications 

334.353.7134 
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